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https://www.rome2rio.com/s/San-Diego-Airport-SAN/Loews-Coronado-Bay-Resort-San-Diego
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https://coronadovisitorcenter.com/
file://///resserver/Organizations/AP/Newsletters/2021/www.loewshotels.com/coronado-bay-resort/resort-happenings
file://///resserver/Organizations/AP/Newsletters/2021/www.loewshotels.com/coronado-bay-resort/resort-happenings
https://www.sandiego.org/plan/visitors-information-services.aspx
https://www.sandiego.org/plan/visitors-information-services.aspx
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A Few Tips for Using the AP 
History Webpage 

https://www.aphistory.net/
https://www.aphistory.net/
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A Few Tips for Using the AP 
History Webpage 

The Memoir of 
Dr. Peter Stevenson-Moore 

 
A Memoir: The question, if there is one to be answered is, 
“how did I get here from there?” Certainly, the journey did 
not happen without a great deal of support and input from 
countless people, influenced by unusual challenges and 
opportunities along the way. The choice to enter dentistry 
as a career was not particularly strong, but the choice to 
continue a career in dentistry was heavily influenced by 
teachers and leaders in the profession in the United 
Kingdom (UK). 
 

I graduated from Guys Hospital Dental School in 1971 at the age of 24 with an 
interest in prosthodontics. This experience was significantly enhanced by 
exposure to the practice and teaching of Dr. Harold Preiskel, a consultant in the 
Prosthetics Department at Guy’s, who had studied in the United States under 
Dr. Carl Boucher. The exposure to Harry’s work made me very aware that there 
was desirable prosthodontic training to be pursued in the USA. Indeed, his 
influence was such that 12 of Harry’s previous residents had all chosen to follow 
his path and study in the USA. I became the 13th of his residents to make a 
similar choice. 
 
Finding an affordable opportunity to study in the USA was another matter. Like 
most recent graduates, I lacked assets of any sort, and no bank would support a 
loan application. Further, I knew little of the choices of training that might be 
available. It has been said that “good luck” is where opportunity meets 
preparation, and I was searching for both. 
 
The offer of a teaching post in the Department of Anatomy at the University of 
Oregon Dental School (ODS) provided the chance to set foot on the North 
American continent. From this base I was able to explore various opportunities. 
The faculty took me under their wing, most particularly Dr. Louis B. Terkla who 
was the Dean of ODS. He and Dr. Myron Telford, an anatomist, were seminal 
influences in preparing me for university and institutional life by ensuring that 
I had an appreciation for parliamentary procedure, which has served me well in 
organized medicine and dentistry, and in the regulation of oral health care. 
 
The next unexpected occurrence was an offer of a teaching position at the 
University of British Columbia’s Faculty of Dentistry. However, entering 
Canada on a one-year work visa created the likelihood that I would be back 
working in London once the appointment ended. Indeed, that is what 
happened, but again with some fortuitous twists. While in Vancouver studying 
for my provincial board examinations, I met and married my wife Sandra, a 
high school art teacher in North Vancouver. 

The Memoir of 
Dr. Irena Sailer 

 

I studied dentistry at the University of Tübingen in 
Germany, where I graduated in 1997. Afterwards, I finalised 
my doctoral thesis at the same University, while searching 
for the right place to further develop my practical skills and 
theoretical knowledge in dentistry. I evaluated options to 
continue my post-graduate education at a University in 

Germany or abroad or, alternatively, in a high-quality 
specialized private practice. During the search, I realised 
that prosthodontics was the ideal domain for me. 
 

Subsequently, I learned about the Clinic for Fixed and Removable 
Prosthodontics and Dental Material Sciences of the University of Zürich, and its 
legendary Chair, Professor Dr. Peter Schärer. The very high level in which 
prosthodontics was performed at his clinic impressed me. The perfectionism 
and esthetics in the restorative treatment were further supported by both 
photographic documentation and presentation. This introspection made me 

realise that his scientific approach to care was what I was intuitively searching 
for. 
 
I applied for an unpaid voluntary position in Peter Schärer’s department as the 
regular positions were already reserved for many years to come. After several 
visits I received a positive reply to start March 1999. Prior to beginning the 
program, I spent an intermediate year of post-graduate training to develop my 
surgical skills in the clinic for oral surgery with Professor Dr. Hermann Sailer. 
It was a wonderful time, in which I learned all about the importance in high 

clinical perfectionism in prosthodontics. 
 
When Peter Schärer retired and Professor Dr. Christoph Hämmerle was 
appointed as his successor, I had the opportunity to stay on as a post-graduate 
student. Another fantastic mentor who significantly influenced by life! During 
this time, I pursued my specialisation in reconstructive dentistry and developed 
a research career path. I remained at the University of Zurich for 15 years, until 
2013, when I was appointed Professor and Chair of Fixed Prosthodontics and 
Biomaterials at the University of Geneva. 
 
In 2007, I spent several months as a research fellow in the Department for 
Biomaterials and Biomimetics at New York University. In 2009, I was 
appointed Adjunct Associate Professor at the University of Pennsylvania, in the 
Department of Preventive and Restorative Sciences chaired by Dr. Markus 
Blatz. Finally, in 2019, I had the honour of becoming Honorary Skou Professor 
at the University of Aarhus in Denmark. 
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A Few Tips for Using the AP 
History Webpage 

 
Your First time - Signup 

 
1. In your browser type: “APHistory.net”, hit enter and 
the website log in screen will appear 
2. Then, you will see a “Signup”, click on it 
3. Type in the email address that you normally use 
with the Academy of Prosthodontics Website, hit 
enter 
4. Please wait until your email address is registered 
and confirmed by the website administrator (usually 
within an hour or less). 

 
Subsequently, you will receive an email notifying you 
that you are now a registered Site Member! 

 

 
Subsequent - Login 

 
1. In your browser type: “APHistory.net”, hit enter 
and the website login screen will appear 
2. Now you will see a “Login” for Site Member’s 
icon at the top right of the screen, click on it 
3. Type in the email address that you normally use 
with the Academy of Prosthodontics, hit enter 
4. Then type in a personal password for use with 
the APHistory.net website, hit enter and the 
website will open!  

 
Be sure to write down your chosen password! 
 

 

https://www.aphistory.net/
mailto:jonatwiens@gmail.com
https://academyofprosthodontics.cmail19.com/t/r-i-tliijuz-l-y/
https://academyofprosthodontics.cmail19.com/t/r-i-tliijuz-l-j/
https://www.aphistory.net/
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In Memoriam  

 

AP Foundation 

 

 

 

https://www.academyofprosthodonticsfoundation.org/index.html
https://www.academyofprosthodontics.org/lib_Memorials/masahiro_kuwata_by_gary_goldstein.pdf
https://www.academyofprosthodontics.org/lib_Memorials/george_murrell_life_biography_and_usc_fund_6_25_2021.pdf
https://www.academyofprosthodonticsfoundation.org/index.html
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A Sincere Thank You to the 

Academy of Prosthodontics 
May 21-22, 2021 VIRTUAL Scientific Session  

Corporate Sponsorship and Exhibitors: 

https://www.ivoclarvivadent.us/
http://quintpub.com/
https://www.thejpd.com/
http://www.avadent.com/
https://www.carbon3d.com/
https://www.gc-dental.com/
https://www.neoss.com/en
https://www.nobelbiocare.com/en-int
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